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UPCOMING PROGRAMS

Margaret Ann Randolph

Saturday, September 9, 11:00 a.m.

e Make a reservation for the
“Get Acquainted” Picnic at Chester Frost Park,
2318 Gold Point Circle North, Hixson TN 37343
- Shelter #2 (The covered shelter is on top of
a hill, surrounded by a grove of beautiful trees.
One can see the water from any side. A
bathroom is part of the building. The large
metal tables have attached benches, so you
might want to bring a folding chair if you
prefer.)

e Cost $11.00 per person

e DPlease bring a dessert.

e Choo Choo Barbeque & all the
trimmings

e Music: Mountain Cove Bluegrass with
fiddle, mandolin, banjo, guitar, and
string bass.

e Directions: From Highway 153 go 6.7
miles on Hixson Pike North. You will
see a sign on the right,” Chester Frost
Park” Immediately past that sign turn
right on Gold Point Circle NORTH.
Follow this road into the park. You will
pass a beach area on your left. Go all
the way to the causeway, which has
signs for campground and shelters.
Turn left on the causeway, and after
you cross the causeway, the ranger
station is in front of you. You will see
the shelter on the hill to your left. Turn
at the second road to the left. Someone
will be there to guide you to parking up
the hill.

Sunday, October 16, 2:30 p.m.

"Encores" will have excerpts from musicals,
opera, as well as some instrumentalists.
Performers include CMC members and other
artists from the community.

Robert Kirk Walker Auditorium

Tuesday, November 14, Time TBA
Holiday Spectacular

Memorial Auditorium

Saturday, December 9, 11:00 a.m.
Christmas Luncheon

Chattanooga Girls Choirs
First Cumberland Presbyterian

Sunday, January 21, 2:30 p.m.
CMC/MacDowell Program

Second Presbyterian

Sunday, February 11, 2:30 p.m.

Scenic City Chorus
Christ Church Episcopal

Sunday, March 18, 1:30 p.m.

Scholarship Auditions
Announce slate of new officers
Brainerd United Methodist

Sunday. April 8, 2:30 p.m.
Scholarship Winners

Installation of Officers
Tea
Place TBA

Sunday, May 20, 2:30 p.m.
Former Scholarship Winners Recital

Place TBA
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MARGARET ANN RANDOLPH
MUSIC TEACHER OF THE YEAR 2017

Margaret Ann Randolph was recently
named Music Teacher of the Year by the Ocoee
Music Teachers Association and the Tennessee
Music Teachers Association. TMTA presented
its award at the conference at UT Martin. The
criteria for the award include teaching,
educational background, service to local and
TMTA music organizations, and participation in
the arts community including performing.

Margaret Ann Randolph (MAR) has
belonged to music teacher associations in
Illinois, Cleveland, TN, Ocoee, TN, and
Chattanooga, TN. in 1976 she cofounded OMTA.
She has served on the TMTA Board as both
Junior High Chair and Elementary Chair. She
has also been President of OMTA. MAR has
attended several MTNA Conferences, other
National and International Institutes and
Festivals, and local masterclasses. She was also
a cofounder of Junior Festival (part of NFMC) in
Chattanooga in the early 1990’s and is a member
of Piano Guild. “Miss Margaret’s” students have
successfully participated in local and state
auditions; some have majored in music and
some still are active in music careers. Local
music involvements include: Active and past
Board member of the MacDowell Club; First
Vice-Pres. of Chattanooga Music Club;
Cleveland Music Club; Charter member of the
Cleveland (Chatt.) Symphony Guild. She wrote
reviews of the CSO concerts held in Cleveland
for the local paper. Other: former AAUW
member with a name grant in her honor; listed
in Personalities of the South, and was a member
of Mu Phi Epsilon.

Margaret Ann is a solo pianist, duo
pianist, chamber music player, and
accompanist. She has been a church organist
and directed adult and children’s choirs. She
has a B.M. degree in piano performance from
Birmingham-Southern College and an M.M. in
piano performance at the University of Illinois.
She has taught privately for many years, has
been on the faculty of the University of Illinois
and adjunct at CSCC, TWC, and Lee University.
Married to Sheridan over 40 years, they have
three grown children.

Margaret Ann Randolph and Helen Stout

CMC NEW WEBSITE
Pamper Garner Crangle

The website has been completely
reformatted, using SQUARESPACE, an
online template-based platform that
enables us to easily update the information
on the site. The site has a new
artist-designed banner and includes pages
titled Home, Leadership, Upcoming Events,
Scholarships, CMC History, Past Events &
Photos, Membership, Austin Pipe Organ,
and Resources. The goal is for our website
to be a place for people to visit who want to
know more about music in the Chattanooga
area, so any information you have to submit
for the website may be forwarded to
Pamper Garner Crangle at
cranglepg@epbfi.com.

CMC FACEBOOK PAGE
Pamper Garner Crangle

The Facebook page is being updated by
Susan Clark and serves as another social
media outlet to get news out about CMC
and other art events. If one is a member of
Facebook, he can ask to join the Facebook
group and, if accepted, may post pictures
and information to the Facebook group wall.
It is a great place to post video or audio of
wonderful musical performances!
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ORGAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Evelyn Gibbs and Jeff Scofield
The CMC Organ Advisory Committee will present two outstanding concerts this year. The
November 14, 2017, program will feature an outstanding organist. Negotiations with the artist will be
completed soon. Possibly appearing on the program will be the MidSouth Symphonic Band under
the direction of Jim Souders.

Organist Richard Hills from London, England, will be the guest organist on June 26, 2018, at the
Patriotic Program. There will be special patriotic salutes. Richard Hills Is one of the few musicians
who have truly mastered the combination of the classical organ and that of the theatre organ. He
has received numerous awards in England and the U.S. and has held a number of notable positions.
It will be a pleasure to hear this gifted musician from England.

CMC 11th Annual Patriotic Organ Concert, June 2017
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B.Clark & Dr. S. Harr J.Schofield, Adm. V. Fry, C.Fry, Capt. M.McCamish Pat & Frances Parris
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Chattanooga Music Club Officers, 2017-2018

President

First Vice President (Programs)
Sec. Vice President (Publicity)
Third Vice Presidents (Yearbook)

Beth Foster Long
Margaret Ann Randolph
Buddy Shirk

Gary & Pam Helton

Fourth Vice President (Membership) Charlynne Fry

Recording Secretary
Corresponding Secretary
Treasurer

Historian
Parliamentarian
Advisory Board Chair
Secretary General

From Beth Foster Long to CMC Members:

The Board of Directors has been busy, planning our 2017-18 year. We are in for exciting programs and concerts!
You are encouraged to attend each month’s event. We have several different genres of music planned in beautiful

venues.

Our year will culminate with our High School Scholarship Auditions where we have $15,000 in possible
scholarships for talented young people. No other organization in our area has this amount to award.

Victoria Leather
Lounelle Draper
Dr. Ralph Altman
Mary Lynn Wilson
Marvin Turner
Pat Starke
Evelyn Gibbs

We have more good news...We have five new members and one member reinstated.
We look forward to seeing you as we enjoy music and fellowship together




